



June 7, 2010

Mr. Will Scott TEK Construction, Inc. 1980 W Bakerview Road Bellingham, WA 98226

SUBJECT: WATER RECLAMATION FACILITY

CITY OF WARDEN, GRANT COUNTY, WASHINGTON

G&O #08008

Dear Mr. Scott:

The Water Reclamation Facility has been operating for one year since startup. The facility is operating smoothly and as intended. The project was a completely new water reclamation facility with a project cost of approximately \$9 million.

We appreciate the work that TEK Construction and the superintendents, Kip Smith and Bruce Wilson, have performed to get the Water Reclamation Facility completed. The administration of the project was excellent with timely and complete submittals, pay estimates and paper work. The construction was excellent. The few warranty items that have appeared have been corrected in a timely manner.

Please feel free to use me as a reference on future projects.

Very truly yours,

GRAY & OSBORNE, INC.

David Van Cleve, P.E.

DVC/msb